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Comments: 
Anoai ke aloha, 

I am writing in support of SB 579. I think that signage in olelo Hawaii is extremely 
important. It is a tangible way of acknowledging that the language is very much alive and 
would assist greatly in supporting those that are learning it. Because it is the original 
language of this place it is one of the things that makes Hawaii unique and should be 
showcased with as much pride as anything else. It is an important step forward for Hawaii and 
an endeavor that deserves much support. 

mahalo a nui, 

Hina Kneubuhl 
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Chair Hee and members of the Committee, thank you for the opportunity to testify 

onS.B.579. 

The Department of Accounting and General Services (DAGS) supports the intent 

of S.B. 579 but has concerns. The bill includes the following: 

"[f)§l-13.S[J) Hawaiian language; spelling. [Maerens and glettal stells may ee 

loIsed in the Sjlelling efwefds ef terms in the Havraiian langlolage in] (a) Effective January 

I, 20 II, all documents and letterhead prepared by or for state or county agencies or 

officials[~] shall include the accurate, appropriate, and authentic Hawaiian names and 

language, including proper Hawaiian spelling and punctuation, including but not limited 

to macrons and glottal stops, printed above the English translation; 

If this passage is interpreted to mean that all correspondence must include both 

English and a Hawaiian translation, DAGS recommends against this as impractical. 

However, if this bill applies to Hawaiian names and words, it would be more achievable. 



DAGS also notes that if the Standard Hawaiian Dictionary listed is used, a 1986 

copyright is not optimum. DAGS suggests the term "latest copyright date" be used 

instead. 

Thank you for the opportunity to testifY on this matter. 
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Aloha mai, 

Kawaihuelani Cenler for Hawaiian tanguag. 
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Kawaihuelani Center for Hawaiian Language is.acenter in the University of Hawai'i's 
Hawai'inuiakea School of Hawaiian Knowledge. Kawaihuelani offers a Bachelor's and 
Master's degree in Hawaiian Language and is recognized as a ll'ader in indigenous language 
education in. the United States. 

Kawaihuelani Center for Hawaiian Language supports SB579 requiring that all letterheads, 
documents, symbols, and emb\ems of the State and other politkal subdivisions include both 
state languages. 

Since 1978, the State has reaffirmed that Hawaiian is one of the official languages of Hawai'i, 
yet the use of Hawaiian in letterheads, docttments, symbols, and emblems of the State have 
been grossly under utilized. Kawaihuelani Center for Hawaiian Language supports the intent 
of this Act which is "to ensure the. constitutionally-and ethically-mandated preservation of the 
native Hawaiian language and culture by requiring· that all state and county documents, 
letterheads, symbols, and emblems, when newly created, replaced, 01' reprinted, contain the 
accurate, appropriate, and authentic Hawaiian names and language." 

Please Jeel free to contact me at (80B) 956-64BO or by email at kapa.oliveira@hawaii.edu. 

Me ke aloha, 

Kapil Oliveira 
Assistant Professor and Director 

2540 Malle Way, Spalding Hall 253 Honolulu, Ha~ai'j 96822 
Telephone: (606) 9·56-6480 Fax: (806) 956-4599 

An Equal Opportunity/Affirmative Action Institution 
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